
Minutes of Board Meeting 
Newcomers of Catawba County 

November 25, 2020 
 

The meeting was called to order by President Cathi Montgomery at 10:39 AM via Zoom. Aside from Cathi, 
present at the meeting were Vice President Rob Herman, Past President Delilah Bragg, Secretary Chris Beckom, 
and Directors Adra Kryszczuk and Amy Chizen. Treasurer Kathy Rozea and Director Nancy Geiger were absent. 
 
President: Cathi asked for approval of the October Minutes. Adra made a motion to approve and Amy seconded. 
Minutes were approved by vote. 
 
Cathi reported that Nancy Geiger, Charity Coordinator, said she was sending an article to the Newsletter 
Coordinator about the club’s next quarter’s charity. Cathi also said gifts for Marine’s Toys for Tots, this quarter’s 
charity, could be dropped off in the collection boxes till December 21st. 
 
Cathi mentioned that the list of leadership rolls was not on the Newcomer’s Website. Adra said she will look into 
it and update. 
 
Cathi questioned whether Member’s Helping Members coordinator, Sandi Johnson, had put a notice in the 
Newsletter regarding requesting members who were able to help other members picking up donations, etc.  
Amy said it had been in the Newsletter, but not in an open email to members. 
 
Treasurer: Kathy Rozea was absent, but Adra said she had been told Kathy wanted to bring up membership 
dues for next year. This topic was tabled till the next Board Meeting. 
 
Vice President: Rob said there were no new members for the past month. Adra said she had heard that two new 
couples had asked for applications. 
 
Special Events: Amy said that due to the latest COVID-19 restrictions the Airport was only allowing 10 people  
in the airport at a time, including people waiting for transportation via The Hickory Hop, so any plans for a 
Christmas Social were off the table. 
 
President: There will be no December meeting. Cathi asked that Board Members start thinking of items for the 
agenda for the January meeting which will be on January 27th via Zoom. 
 
Cathi adjourned the meeting at 10:50 AM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Chris Beckom 
 
 
 
 


